
Sexual Harassment Annual Report FY 2023

FY 2023 was the fourth full fiscal year of the Sexual Harassment Prevention Program.

Complaints 
Reported to OIG

Sexual harassment complaints are reported to OIG via an online webform either by executive 
branch agency personnel who have received a report of sexual harassment or by an employee who 
has been subjected to sexual harassment but does not feel comfortable reporting to their agency. 

OIG Conducted 2 
Impartial 

Investigations

Once an investigation has concluded, each agency 
reports their findings to OIG. A sustained finding means 
that the investigation revealed sufficient evidence to 
support the conclusion that the act(s) complained of 
occurred, that it was committed by the respondent, and 
that it constitutes a violation(s) of the Statewide Sexual 
Harassment Prevention Policy
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